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Dear Mr Harrold,

Thank you for your email and | do apologise | had thought that | had already responded.

| can conform that the CBA is not intending to attend in person on this occasion and that we
hope that our written evidence is taken into account.

Many thanks and kind regards

Neil Redfern

Neil Redfern [He/Him]
Executive Director and
Company Secretar

Join us for the CBA AGM & Annual

1 De Cardi Lecture ‘Staging the World of
Stonehenge’ by Dr Neil Wilkin, British Museum,
Thu 3 Feb, 11:20am — 2:20pm

Click | ‘ inf .

NOTICE: The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and may be privileged. If
you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, distribute or copy any of the content of it or of
any attachment; you are requested to notify the sender immediately and then to delete it and any attachments
from your system. Please note that the statements and views expressed in this email and any attachments are
those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of The Council for British Archaeology - Registered
Charity No. 287815 (England & Wales) and SC041971 (Scotland) A Company Limited by Guarantee No.
1760254. Registered Office: 92 Micklegate, York, YO1 6JX.

From: Harrold, Georze [

Sent: 26 January 2022 18:10

To: Neil Redfern

Cc: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon <A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: A417 Missing Link - Important email regarding the upcoming Issue Specific Hearing 2
(ISH2) on Environmental Matters

Importance: High



Good afternoon Mr Redfern,
| write to you further to the below email.

| note that we have not yet received a response to confirm whether you will be attending Issue
Specific Hearing 2 on Environmental Matters on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology.
The hearing is due to be held on Thursday and Friday this week.

As the Council for British Archaeology has been invited to attend the hearing by the Examining
Authority, it would be helpful if you were please able to advise whether you are able to attend
proceedings.

Kind regards,

George Harrold

Case Manager

National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate





